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May 28, 2009

Robert F. Roddick Professional Corporation
Attn: Mr. Robert Roddick

1800-215 Garry Street

Winnipeg, Manitoba

R3C 3P

Dear Mr. Roddick:
KEEYASK JKDA SIGNING CEREMONY

As per Brenda Froese’s e-mail of May 27, 2008 to Nick Hobbs, the proposed budget for the

Keeyask JKDA Signing Ceremony was approved by Manitoba Hydro up to $74,757.00 for
Tataskweyak Cree Nation and“ A /és,pﬂ’d'(

As requested, enclosed please find Manitoba Hydro’s cheque in the amount of $60,000.00
which is advanced against the above noted approved budgets. Please ensure detailed
invoices/receipts for all expenses are provided and the accounting for these funds are claimed
separately from your other monthly claims and are in accordance with the guidelines set out in
the Reimbursement Policy..

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (204) 360-4931.

Yours truly,

C.L. McKay
Environmental & Land Use Planning
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